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June 20, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Dennis Horner 
Industrial Gas Services, Inc. 
4891 Independence St., Ste 200 
Wheat Ridge, CO 80033 
 
 
RE: Behring #1; API 05-123-05198 
  
 
Dear Mr. Horner: 
 
The Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) Staff is issuing a Notice of Alleged 
Violation (NOAV) dated June 20, 2013 for the above-referenced well. COGCC contacted Industrial 
Gas Services on June 14 and June 17, 2013 via telephone to discuss violations discovered during 
a routine inspection, particularly the storage of oil in an unlined earthen pit.  In addition, COGCC 
Staff issued an electronic inspection on June 18, 2013. 
 
Per our conversation, the oil must be removed from the pit within 24 hours.  The remaining 
violations should be addressed in accordance with the attached NOAV.  
 
When your corrective actions are complete, fill out the “TO BE COMPLETED BY OPERATOR” 
section on the NOAV and return it to my attention.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions and thank you for your prompt attention to this 
matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rick Allison 
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeast Colorado 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
 
cc: Steven Lindblom – COGCC Environmental Supervisor, Eastern Colorado 
 James Milne – COGCC Environmental Manager 
 Jim Precup – COGCC Field Inspection Supervisor, Northeast Colorado 
 Peter Gowen – COGCC Enforcement Officer 
 


